
 
From: Rummel, Marsha  
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 7:05 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Fw: Willy St Coop Alcohol 
 
 
Finn gives permission to share with Plan Commission.  

 
From: Finn Ryan  
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 9:28 AM 
To: Rummel, Marsha 
Subject: Willy St Coop Alcohol  
  
Marsha,  
I have been a co-op member for the past 20 yrs and have lived on the east for most of 
those. I support the co-op selling beer, wine, and cider.  
 
I do not however support the proposed 5 story development on Fair Oaks. I am pro 
development and pro density, but there are no 5 story developments anywhere near 
there. This would stick out like a sore thumb and change the feeling of the area. 3 story, 
totally fine.  
 
Thanks, 
Finn Ryan 
Atwood 
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